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• Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week is coming up in May.  We 
will be doing something similar to past years, with providing staff 
members a lunch option. 

• Reminder- The work session in May is on the 7th with the regular 
monthly board meeting scheduled for Wednesday, May 21 at 6:00 
pm in the 6-12 IMC

• Congrats to the HS and MS Science Olympiad teams for earning 1st 
place at the State meet.

• JFC meeting will be held in Hayward on April 28.  I plan to attend 
or send a letter.

• Meetings continue to happen with planning for referendum work.  
Phase 1 begins this summer and Phase 2 will be done in the 
summer of 2026.  

• Thank you to all involved with the spring musical and concerts.  
The 6-8 concert is coming up on April 29.


